
AMCS Daycare September Newsletter 2018 

Happy September Everyone!  

We are glad to be back to our regular schedule and routine. We 

have a few announcements to make: We want to wish our 

Kindergartens the best on their new journey, we will miss you also 

very much and thank you for allowing us to teach you and grow 

with you the past few years. 

A hello and welcome go to our new children and families in 

September! We welcome you all with open arms.  

A new hello to our newest team member: Stacey.  Stacey is our 

new Responsible Adult, and she is studying to become a fully 

licensed E.C.E. Please take the time to welcome her when you see 

her.  

Our September theme will be Classroom Safety, and Fall.  We will 

continue our trips to the libraries on Wednesdays and baking 

resumes every Thursday morning as well.  Feel free to submit any 

recipes for us to try (easy peasey items please).   

Our new cut off time for drop off will be 9:30 a.m. – this is to 

allow all children to enjoy snack and circle time with their friends 

and teachers.  

Our next field Trip will be in October to the Pumpkin Patch! Dates 

to be announced.   

To all parents, please remember if you have any concerns or any 

questions, please speak with Lindsie, the Daycare Manager.   

Thank You.  

❤ Have a great September everyone ❤  

❤ 

Lindsie, Luigi, Kaddie, Subin and Stacey. 

 

Reminders: 

• Label all items that 

belong to your child.  

AMCS Daycare is not 

responsible for lost or 

stolen unlabelled 

items.  

• No nuts in our daycare, 

including granola bars, 

peanut butter etc.  

Anything with nuts will 

be sent home with a 

reminder. 

• AMCS Daycare serves 

lunch Monday, 

Wednesday and 

Fridays, Tues and 

Thursdays are your 

responsibly to bring a 

lunch. 

• Bring in your muddy 

buddies and rain boots 

plus warm 

sweater/jacket. 

• All payments due on or 

before the 1st of every 

month.   

• Hours of operation are 

from 7:45 a.m.-5:30 

p.m. Mon-Fri. 

• Wednesdays are library 

days for circle. We 

leave here by 9:30 

 


